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Dear Senate Committee on Education, 

 

I support SB409 and Katherine Stone. Specifically, the notion that parents are left in 

the dark - while school committees (i.e., complete strangers) - seek to be in control of 

what my child is taught - is an outrage. We ask and seek transparency instead of the 

opposite. 

 

Thank you, 

Richard A. Kramer 


